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Jaime has been helping WHS since September, 2015!  Jaime has been a crucial member 

of our volunteer team by providing WHS with professional photos of our animals.  

Jaime has been taking photographs of adoptable dogs and cats that we can share on 

Facebook, our website, and in the development and marketing departments!! 

Jaime not only captures the beauty of our shelter pets, but she has been through dog 

and cat handling training, and helps with events! Jaime has taken hundreds of photos 

(take a look at some above!) and has graciously shared them with us to raise awareness 

of all the WHS pets who need homes.   
 

 
Thank you, Jaime, for continuing to create these beautiful portraits of our animals, 

and caring for our animals in general.  We all appreciate the wonderful work you do 
and are inspired by your beautiful portraits of pets! 

Jaime Monreal 


